AQUA

WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION
Safe *+ Reliable + Sustainable

July 6, 2023

Mr. Jim Totten

General Manager

Lost Pines Groundwater Conservation District
PO Box 1027

Smithville, Texas 78957

Re:  Additional information for Operating Permit Application
Aqua Water Supply Corporation — Watterson Well #2
Dear Mr. Totten:
At the request of Lost Pines Groundwater Conservation District, we would like to provide
you with additional information regarding our Watterson Well # 2 so that you may
continue to process the operating permit application. Additional documentation and
clarification on the requested information items is detailed below.
1. Additional drilling information attached.
2. An additional map is attached.
3. Not applicable.
4. Completing a new pump test for this well was not feasible. Attached is a technical
memorandum written by Aqua WSC Hydrogeologist explaining rationale for
requested production capacity.

5. 3226 acre-ft/year or 1,051,200,000 gallons/year

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Manager of E g'inéering

415 Old Austin Hwy. | Drawer P | Bastrop, TX 78602 | 512-303-3943 | fax: 512-303-4881
WWwWw.aquawsc.com



